RAS E_ 1059

Docket, Hearing

From: Meghan Hand [meghanhand@hotmail.com]
Sent: Friday, September 14, 2012 7.00 AM

To: : Docket, Hearing; Siarnacki, Anne

Subject: Close Indian Point

I am writing to express my strong concern about the Indian Point Nuclear Power Plant. It is time for it to close. We need
to move past nuclear energy. It is extremely DANGEROUS, as we have learned. But have we learned? Or do we need
something to happen closer to home in order to really learn? I truly hope not.

Sincerely,

Meghan Lambert
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USNRC

September 14, 2012 (8:15a.m.)
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